George Street PTA

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are holding a book stall on World Book Day! All books will be 20p each.

We have had lots of kind donations of books and are pleased we are able to offer
this to our children!

The book stall will be open for years 3,4,5&6 during school time, so please can
children bring 20p if they want to buy a book!

We will also be staying open until 4pm for all parents to bring their children after
school including parents of children in nursery, reception, year 1 and year 2 if you

wish.

Please use the front entrance to enter the school after collecting your child from
their usual entrance.

Thank you,

George Street PTA.



